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County Auditor Earns Auditor of Distinction Certificate from State Association 

Lancaster, Ohio - On June 7, 2023, Dr. Carri Brown, Fairfield County Auditor, was honored as an 
“Auditor of Distinction” by the County Auditors’ Association of Ohio.  County Auditors are eligible for 
a certificate as an “Auditor of Distinction” for each elected term they serve once they have earned at 
least 100 hours of continuing professional education credit.  At the Summer Conference for County 
Auditors, Brown was one of two County Auditors in the state to be named an “Auditor of Distinction.”   
 
Brown stated, “Continuing professional education, while not required at the level recognized by the state 
association, is essential for leaders to develop skills and knowledge necessary for them to take on new 
tasks and opportunities to benefit the public.  The association does a good job encouraging continuing 
education for all levels of an organization. I appreciate the professional recognition.” 
 
For more information about the role of the County Auditor or to request a presentation, please contact 
Rachel Elsea, Communications Officer, at rachel.elsea@fairfieldcountyohio.gov. 
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